
 

 Wellfleet Board of Selectmen  
Minutes of the Meeting of June 14, 2018  

Wellfleet Senior Center, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Presentation of Route 6 and Main Street Redesign  
By the Massachusetts Department of Transportation 

 

 

BOS Members Present: Janet Reinhart, Helen Miranda Wilson, Kathleen Bacon. 
 
BOS Members Absent: Jerry Houk, Justina Carlson, 
 
Staff: Dan Hoort - Town Administrator.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Janet Reinhart.   
 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation presented the two options for the 
redesign of the Route 6 and Main Street intersection.  One option is the installation of a 
round-about, the other option is for signal lights at the intersection. 
 
A question and answer period followed the presentation with most audience members 
expressing their preference for signal lights at the intersection. 
 
 
I move the Board of Selectmen support the alternative known as the traffic signal.  
Motion: Bacon   Second: Wilson  3-0-0. Motion carries. 
  
 
 

I. Adjournment 
 
The public meeting was adjourned at 8:48 pm. 
 


